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This week in Year 3  
 

Monday 14th July 2025 
 

English: Last week, we began to write our new versions of Jim and the Beanstalk. This week, we will 
endeavour to continue with this while navigating rehearsals, leaving events and other end of year activities. 
 

Maths: We will continue to work on time duration problems involving hours and minutes; focusing on 
problems where the start and end time is given either as analogue or digital times. Working together, we 
were beginning to make good progress with this last week. 
Later in the week, we will finish our unit on fractions and play some times table games.  
 

 

Homework: 
Many thanks to all of you who supported your child to complete their final homework on volcanoes. The 
models, artwork, fact files and poems were amazing and truly reflected the children’s enthusiasm for this 
topic. Because the homework was so good, we invited Mrs. Lovegrove into class so that she could see the 
wonderful creations. We have also displayed the work as a news item on the website so that the whole school 
community can witness the fantastic effort made in this final homework. 
 
 

Spellings:    
The spellings tested on Wednesday 9th July were to have been the last for the year but as a majority of 
children were keen to continue with another set, a further list was sent home after the test. These like the last 
set are Star Colour spellings and will be tested on Wednesday 16th July.  
If you wish your child to continue with spelling work during the long summer holiday, please work through the 
Y3/4 list in the National Curriculum Appendix 1.  
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/5a7de93840f0b62305b7f8ee/PRIMARY_national_curriculum_-
_English_220714.pdf 
 
 

Other Matters: 

• We hope your child enjoyed meeting their Y4 teacher, Mrs. Brech, last Thursday and are feeling 
excited about new learning and new opportunities next year.  

• Please do come along to the leaving service for Mrs. Lovegrove on Wednesday. This will be in St 
Stephen and St Agnes Church on Wednesday 16th July and will start at 2pm. 

• Thank you to Mrs. Sharma who has been giving her time to help children with our sewing project. 

• Thank you also to Mrs Hayati who came with us to the multisport festival at Stovell on Thursday. 
Despite the heat, the children enjoyed sampling lots of different sports.  

• We are looking forward to seeing lots of you this Thursday (17th) July at our pbone concert. It starts at 
9:15am and will showcase all the songs, notes and rhythms we have learnt through the year. You 
won’t want to miss it as the children have worked so hard to play their pbones. 

• As this will be the last class news of the year, the Y3 team would like to thank you for your support 
throughout the year and wish you an enjoyable summer holiday when we finally get there.  
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